
Delran	Middle	School/High	School	PTA	Meeting	
February	20,	2018	

	

Attendees:	

Lisa	Kempton	 Maranda	Kilgore	 Joan	Kerstetter	
Debbie	Szymanski	 Mike	Mc	Hale	 Christie	Mc	Brearty	
Pam	Anderson	 Denise	Klein	 Joanne	Johnson	
Teresa	Kurtzer	 Donna	Gardner	 Maureen	Mesisca	
	

• 7:02	PM-Pledge	of	Allegience	
• Treasurer’s	Report	-	Christie	McBrearty:		Ending	balance	is	$19,409.69.	

Statement	available	on	line.	Fiscal	year	is	now	July	1	through	June	30	per	
the	IRA	requirements.		

• GBE	-	Denise	Klein:		Tickets	go	on	sale	3/5.		If	you	donate	a	basket	by	March	
30th	your	name	will	enter	into	a	raffle	drawing	for	a	close	parking	spot	for	
graduation.		GBE	is	on	4/21.		Basket	making	will	begin	after	Senior	Trip	is	
over.		Community	service	hours	will	be	available	to	students	for	helping	at	
GBE	with	set	ups	and	event.		

• Multiple	thank	you	notes	read	by	Board.	
• Mr.	Mc	Hale	spoke	thanking	PTA	for	assistance	for	the	anti-bullying	

program	and	for	support	of	the	honor	roll	party	at	DMS.		
• Joan	Kerstetter	(membership)-	PTA	now	has	366	members.	
• Middle	School	Book	Fair	–	April	24	
• Deb	Szymanski	spoke	about	Project	Graduation.		Project	Graduation	will	be	

held	at	the	Moorestown	Field	House	this	year.		
• 7:24PM	meeting	adjourned.	

	

Dates	to	Remember:	

2/24-25,	3/3,3/4-					DHS	Spring	Musical	
3/5																														Senior	Luggage	Check	In	
3/5																														GBE	tickets	on	sale	at	5:30PM	
3/6-3/10																					Senior	Class	Trip	
3/23,24,25																	Middle	School	Musical	
4/1																															Brick	Sale	for	DHS	
4/21																													Middle	School	Book	Fair	


